Steven Seee

From: Cory DaSilva <cory.dasilva@payroc.com>

Sent; Monday, February 24, 2025 11:49 AM

To: House Health and Human Services Cornmittee

Cc: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@gmail.com
Subject: SUPPORT FOR BILL H-5351

Dear Clerk Sepe,

I would like to express my support for the BILL H-5351. As my wife is a patient, [ trust Paige at Firm MD
because of her commitment to the clients safety and concerns about making them feel and look their best.

If this Bill does not pass, my wife risks losing access to a provider who she can trust with her treatments.
Please Support BILL H-5351 so we can protect professions like Paige and also her clients who rely on her for
their treatment.

Cory DaSilva
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